

Mark A. Emmert

President

P.O. Box 6222 Indianapolis, Indiana 46206 317/917-6222

Mr. John Nichols
Professor Emeritus of Communications and International Affairs
Pennsylvania State University
115 Carnegie Building
University Park, Pennsylvania 16802

Dear John:

I have received your letter dated October 31 sent on behalf of the steering committee of the Coalition on Intercollegiate Athletics regarding a recent letter to the NCAA Board of Directors.

I, too, agree with your bullet points as areas of importance in the current reform movement.

I appreciate your continued support as we improve the student-athlete experience both academically and athletically.

Sincerely,

Mark Emmert President

ME:cms

cc: Selected NCAA Staff Members

g skiller in de der de einer Seing felt der eil ihr von duch wer gewenden bezohnten der stenden der der

ang katulah dikang terdigan dalam kalungan di katulang palam katulang palambang palambang berakan di berakan k